
 
 
 
September 18, 2024 
 
BY RESS 
 
Nancy Marconi  
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319  
Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 

Re: Reviews of Decisions in Bobcaygeon, Sandford, Eganville, and Neustadt Gas 
Expansion Projects (EB-2022-0111; EB-2023-0200/0201/0261) 

 Review Motion File #: EB-2024-0186 & EB-2024-0197 
 

I am writing on behalf of Environmental Defence in response to the request by FRPO for an 
extension of the time to provide reply submissions to September 26, 2024.  
 
We are also involved in the phase 2 rebasing case and 2023 DVA case discussed in Mr. Quinn’s 
letter. If FRPO is granted an extension to file their submissions, we ask that all parties be granted 
the same extension. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
 

Kent Elson 
 
cc: Parties in the above proceeding 

Elson 
Advocacy 

Elson Advocacy  
Professional Corporation 

Kent@ElsonAdvocacy.ca 
1062 College St., Toronto, ON   M6H 1A9 

tel:  416 906-7305 
fax:  416 763-5435 

 


